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25th May 2016 
 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Queen Elizabeth’s 90th Birthday Celebrations 

 

As highlighted in this term’s School Newsletter, we shall be celebrating Queen Elizabeth’s 90th 

birthday in school on Thursday, 9th June.  We are encouraging everyone to come to school on 

this day dressed smartly in red, white and blue (no football/sports kit, please), or as a king, 

queen, prince or princess. 

 

During the morning, each class will participate in activities centred around the Queen and her 

reign.  We shall join together in the afternoon for tea.  We would greatly appreciate any 

donations of cakes, biscuits and crisps for us to share.  Please send them into school on either 

Wednesday, 8th June or on the day itself.   

 

Thank you for your support with our special event to mark this historic occasion. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) 

Headteacher  

 


